
 

 

 

 

 

  

You can rely on us to keep things flowing, and from time-to-time we need to upgrade your local water 

network.   

 

What’s happening?   

Our delivery partner, Downer WSP, will soon start work on the existing reservoir along Birnam Range 

Road, Beaudesert. The project will include roof demolition and replacement, as well as rehabilitation 

improvements to the reservoir. Construction will start from late - June 2021 and we expect to be 

finished by October 2021, weather and site conditions permitting.  

Why is this happening?  

We are improving the sustainability of our infrastructure by undertaking this project as part of a two-

year capital works program across the Scenic Rim Region. Refurbishing the asbestos cement reservoir 

roof, will future proof the reliability of our network and ensure long-term service delivery to the 

community for the next 40 years. 

How will impacts be managed?  

Safety – barriers and signage around work areas will be in place to keep everyone safe.  

Hours- most of the work will take place during the day, between 6am and 6pm, Monday to Friday. To 

comply with traffic permits, we may need to carry out some work at night between 7pm and 5am. 

We will notify you before any night work occurs.    

Traffic changes- possible lane and road closures around work sites. Traffic management will be in 

place to look after the safety of our pedestrians and road users.  

Water outages- we’ll give you at least three days’ notice before any planned water interruptions to 

your water supply. Keep a look out in your letterbox for these updates.  

Noise and dust- unfortunately there will be varying levels during excavation. We will minimise these 

where we can.  

Restoration- temporary restoration at worksites will occur while work is in progress. At completion, 

we’ll restore as close to the original condition as possible.  
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Asbestos removal – there are no health risks associated with drinking water that has been contained 

in the asbestos cement reservoir. Our licensed asbestos removers will safely remove these sections 

by wetting down the asbestos cement before it is removed and disposing of it in a special bin. 
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We recognise your community is working hard to save water and we’re committed to being water 

wise while we undertake these works, including adhering to the water restrictions that are in place 

across most towns in the Scenic Rim. For updates about your local water supply and water 

restrictions, visit urbanutilities.com.au/restrictions 

We’ll provide updates as the project progresses, or get in touch: 

• Contact: Downer WSP on 0437 841 193 

• Email / register for project updates: Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com 

• Visit: urbanutilities.com.au/network-upgrades 

• For more information on asbestos removal, visit: urbanutilities.com.au/network-

upgrades/current-projects/water-main-replacement-works-asbestos-cement-pipes-information-

page 

 Thank you for your patience during these essential works.  
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